

## Information Governance

Our ref: FOI/ E31674 Ask for: Information Governance

Ms Heidi Griffin request-525091-7c758953@whatdotheyknow.co

Fax: 020 8430 1504

Tel: 020 8430 2000

Email:

information.governance@newham.gov.uk

Dear Ms Griffin,

Freedom of Information Act 2000

**Request for Information: Information Provided** 

**Subject: School Agency and Support** 

We write with regard to your recent enquiry for information held by the Council under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. We trust that the information provided is satisfactory.

Date: 29/10/2018

For future reference we publish information on our website, including the Freedom of Information Publication Scheme and summary of Freedom of Information requests and responses that may be of help to you in searching for information. Our website is mentioned above.

It is important to note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations 2003 the Council asks not to receive unsolicited marketing communication.

## Request

(Amendment: Please accept my apologies as it has come to my attention that there is a typing error in my original request. It should read I would like the Supply and Support Cover Spend relating to Newham Borough Council and not Kent Council.)

I am interested in the amounts paid by each school in Kent to third parties in relation to supply teacher & support staff cover. My hope is to receive an electronic breakdown of amounts paid through the department's purchase ledger by school.

## Notes:

- 1. The information I require for each school is: School Name;
- 2. I would like the information to cover the year April 2017 through to April 2018.
- 3. Please provide the total amount spent by each individual school on temporary supply staff.
- 4. I would like the information in electronic format if possible. Staff



## Response

The information requested is not held by the Council, it is held locally by individual schools.

For your reference, please see the contact details of Newham's schools on the web page below;

https://www.newham.gov.uk/Pages/Services/Schools-Directory.aspx

If you require any further information or are not happy with our response please do not hesitate to contact a member of our team on (020) 8430 2000 or email us at information.governance@newham.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely,

**Information Governance** Newham Council